

FOR CLASS –III - VIII Circular No. SGS/181/2023-24 Date- 08-02-2024



Dear Parents, Greetings!

As we are near the year end of this session, we would like to freeze the memories for the session passing by, so that we can cherish them forever and to do so, we will be having a group photo session for classes III-VIII on 16-02-2024 i.e. Friday. Students should come in proper winter school uniform with their hair neatly tied (Girls) and combed. Attendence is compulsory for all the students as we would not like them to miss this opportunity of getting clicked with their classmates and teachers. Best Regards

(PRINCIPAL)